
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Project Number: ORD2023-01/DCA01-2022 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING: On Wednesday, February 22, 2023, the Molalla City Council will 
conduct a public hearing at 7:00 p.m. in the Molalla Civic Center located at 315 Kennel Ave. The 
public hearing is for Ordinance 2023-01 (Molalla Planning File DCA01-2022) to annex the 
property “14680 S Feyrer Park RD” into the City Limits. By Friday, February 10, 2023 a copy of 
the staff report and ordinance will be available at the Molalla Civic Center, 315 Kennel Ave., and 
will be posted on the City’s website. It is available for inspection at no cost and copies will be 
provided at a reasonable cost.   
 
You may attend, offer testimony, or seek information at the hearing. Any correspondence 
received in advance of the meeting will be forwarded to the hearing body. Written testimony 
will be received by the City of Molalla until the day of the hearing and should be addressed or 
emailed to: City Recorder, Christie Teets, 117 N Molalla Ave, Molalla OR, 97038, 
cteets@cityofmolalla.com; note that email is preferred, and please ensure your name and 
address are included in the written testimony.  
 
 


